
 
14th Annual Niskayuna Co-Op Nursery School 

Silent Auction 
   ​We are reaching out in hopes that you will support our Silent Auction with either a corporate 

sponsorship or a donation of a good or service.  The Silent Auction is Saturday, April 8​th​ at The Edison Club. 
Our success depends on you!  

  
The ​Niskayuna Cooperative Nursery School​ is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization that has been providing a 
high-quality education experience to preschool-age children for over fifty years.  It is organized by parents and 
led by teacher Pamela Ober.  Parents share in their child’s personal development as active teaching assistants 
in the nursery school experience. By doing this, they become more aware of their child’s world and behavior 
and achieve a more positive approach to child/adult relationships.  Your contribution will enable us to continue 
to be a special part of many children’s lives when they have their first school experience. 

  
As a thank you for your generosity we will: 

1) Display your item at our Silent Auction 
2) Acknowledge your donation on our website and our Facebook page 
3) Recognize your donation in the printed program given to all attendees  

For those choosing a corporate sponsorship we will also: 

1) Call out your donation on our Facebook page 
2) Distribute any provided materials in a welcome packet given to all attendees 

To make a contribution simply fill out the Donation/Sponsorship Form and return to our Silent Auction Co-Chair: 
 ​Jasmine Beckingham (518) 605-7739 or 

     Ainsley Moloney (617) 835-5942  

     silentauction@niskayunaco-opnurseryschool.com 

Thank you for your consideration and helping us to continue to educate our area’s children with the quality they 
deserve! 

 


